Wien, den 26.10.1993

Fax an: Kathy Rae Huffman
Fax Nr.: 7235-7489

Dear Kathy,

Thanks for the fax, | wasn't in the office that day so | got the fax too late to phone you at the
number in Vienna

| find your suggestions very good and think, that that’s exactly, what we wanted. Herwig
and Max are on vaccation right now, but will be back soon. | will talk to them about it and
as soon as possible we will apply for money to the ministery for it. I’'m sure we will get it,
because it’s redly reasonable and necessary.

Unfortunately the Berlin-Projekt is not so sure anymore. They (Akademiein Berlin) failed to get
money for us yet. So we gave them a deadline until which we wan't their definite
acceptance. Because without money or with having to find all the money ourselves we think
it"s ridiculous to do it. One of them will come to Vienna next week to talk to Minister Scholten
and so on.

But anyway we think it is important to continue these meetings and to develope a project that
way, that we present in Berlin (maybe later) or in Sydney.

Good to hear, that you will be in Vienna more often now. Please let us know, when you are
back, so we can talk about everything.

Regards also to Wolf-Dieter

Christine

HILUS - intermediale  Projekiforschung
Praterstr. 76/9a, A-1020 Wien
Tel: +43-1-5336899. Fax: +43-1-5335663. e-mail: R5311GAB@AWIUNI11._EDVZ.UNIVIE.AC.AT




